
                                                  Program Review Committee  

                                                               7/28/16 

                                                              Minutes 

 

1) Information was provided to the committee regarding Stacia Edward’s response to our 
inquiry about gathering graduate workforce data.  Stacia’s e-mail indicated that as part of 
a Straight A grant, funds were used to engage OERC at Ohio State to build a dashboard 
for the Central Ohio Compact.  As part of that relationship, CSCC asked if it would be 
possible to generate an annual report that could provide graduate employment 
information.  The OERC database includes linked data, at the individual level, between 
higher ed. and the labor market, so it is possible to see the labor market outcomes (by 
industry) for graduates at the major level by year or by cohort.  The information would be 
aggregated thus indicating a percentage of the total experiencing a specific outcome.  
 
While this would not be a dataset that could fill into the Success Measures section of the 
Program Review, it would be very informative information for the BET/H&H program 
review teams to analyze regarding their graduates in the Faculty Analysis section of 
Program Review.    
 

2) The questions in the Faculty Analysis section of the Program Review form for BET/H&H 
we reviewed and no changes were suggested.  Therefore, this form is complete and ready 
for Annie and her other partners in IE and IT to complete their work for the data pull in 
the Profile and Success Measures sections.  Annie has indicated that the process may be 
ready for testing in 1 to 2 weeks.   
 

3) The committee began the review of the Faculty Analysis sections of the AA Program 
Review form.  In the Faculty Analysis section following the Program Profile Data, 
question 3, “Provide a written statement of objectives for the program etc.” will be 
removed. The rest of the question in that section have been approved. 
 
 

4) In review of the Faculty Analysis section following the Success Measures there was a 
discussion regarding question 2 and if this question about tutoring opportunities should 
be broader capturing the High Impact Practices discussed by Dr. Harrison at the Spring 
In-Service Day.  Further, this may impact the way the Success Measure 1.7 is written if 
such data can be pulled.  There also was some concern regarding how the College Credit 
Plus data will be pulled for analysis.  Polly will investigate both of these issue prior to the 
August 8th meeting. 


